Dear Squad Member

I would like to advise any interested children that in addition to our before school programme the opportunity is available to further enhance their tennis skills at my tennis classes in Duncraig on a Saturday morning. These classes, by virtue of having small numbers, are designed to work more intensively on improving the children's technique, with the end goal of being able to play on a full size court while understanding the rules, tactics etc. involved in the game of tennis. The next classes at Duncraig will begin on Saturday 15th October 2016. For more information please contact me on the number below.

Regards John Fairchild

0412124338.